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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 10-2015 
 
 
Notox A/S – Change in Management 
  
As of today Hans Fuglgaard resigns as CEO of Notox A/S, a subsidiary of SBS A/S, and he will be replaced by Mads Bonde.  
Thus, the planned generational change at the executive level in the SBS group is completed.  
  
Mads Bonde and Carsten Schmidt now represent the corporate management of all Danish companies in the SBS Group. 
 
  
 
Tage Reinert 
Chairman of the Board 
 

  
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Tage Reinert, mobile: +45 4079 7099, e-mail: tage.reinert@icloud.com 
 
 

http://www.sbs.dk/

